Citizens Review Board

From:

Citizens Review Board

Sent:

Tuesday, December 5, 2023 3:00 PM

To:

Lloy Lockett

Subject:

CRB Complaint 23-003

Dear Ms. Lockette,

It was nice speaking over the phone with you today. We discussed you options with proceeding with your complaint and you advised me that you would like to close your file. Please contact me at once if I am not accurately describing your intention.

Best regards,

Thomas Pakenas Executive Director Key West Citizen Review Board (305) 809-3887 crb@cityofkeywest-fl.gov